Subject: Re: Feb. 25 Assembly Follow-up and News!

Dear Trusted Servants,

At last Sunday's Area Assembly, there were thirty members attending in person and over a hundred online! 
Thank you again to District 30 for hosting, and to the onsite and virtual tech teams who made it all possible. 
And much appreciation to the officers, coordinators, and liaisons for their wonderful reports.

Announcements and Follow-up:

All Assembly documents can be found here:  Link to Assembly Reports

Exciting News!
Group Reps elected a new Area Treasurer, Pat C., who will serve out the remainder of the term from Feb. 2024 - Dec. 2025.
Pat's new e-mail address is: NYSTreasurer63@gmail.com 

Spring Area Events (Flyers attached)

March 7 from 7-8 pm: Virtual Meeting for GRs Who Don't Have a District Rep (hosted by Alternate Delegate, Anne annejny12@gmail.com)

March 15-17 2024 SENY Convention with Al-Anon participation at the Westchester Marriott (SENY Liaison, Charlie nyssenyliason63@gmail.com)

April 7, Virtual Public Outreach Workshop (hosted by Public Outreach Coordinator, Paula nys.63.po@gmail.com)

June 9, Save the Date! Delegate's Assembly at University Mount Saint Vincent in Riverdale (Area Chair, Emily nys63chairperson@gmail.com)

All events will appear on the Area Events Calendar (al-anonny.org)

Yours in service and gratitude,
Emily


Emily D-C
Panel 63 Area Chairperson
Panel 60 Delegate
New York South Assembly Area
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